
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, November 1, 2021 3:00:06 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Susan Kelly-Steiger
Submission Time: Nov 1 2021 2:44PM
Email: susansteiger1@msn.com
Telephone: 208-869-5505
Address: 2462 E Timberland Drive
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "I am very concerned about a foriegn company being allowed to take over such a 
precious commodity as water. We as the citizens should be given a voice and a chance to vote 
on something as important as this. Selling out to foreign companies that are obviously trying 
to monopolize this sacred resourse is not in the best interest of our city. Despite all the repairs 
and upgrades needed and bottom line costs, the residents should be able to vote and decide 
what is best for our community and our water. Please do not let this happen for the sake of 
Eagle and the sake of Idaho."
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